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GSTN has issued an advisory (No. 543 dated November 05, 2024) on Time Limit 

for Reporting e-Invoice on the IRP Portal for certain category of taxpayers based on 

threshold limit.  

Effective 01.04.2025, 30 days time limit for reporting E-Invoice on IRP Portal will 

be applicable for tax payers having Annual Aggregate Turnover (AATO) >= Rs. 

10 Crs. 

Currently time limit of 30 days is applicable to taxpayers having ATTO>= Rs. 100 

Crs, as per earlier advisory dt 13.09.2023. 

This restriction would apply to all document types (Invoices/Credit Notes/Debit 

Notes) for which an Invoice Reference Number (IRN) is to be generated. 

https://www.gst.gov.in/newsandupdates/read/543 

 

 


